
 

    

Date:        30 September 2019  

Enquiries to:     

Direct line:      01962 871595 

Our reference:  FOI00350 

Your reference:   

 
 
 
 
Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for contacting the office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
information about meetings between the Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) 
and the Chief Constable (CC), as well as information concerning complaints and 
allegations made against Hampshire Constabulary.  Your request was received 
on 12 September and given the reference FOI00350. 
 
You have requested the following information: 
 
I attach a copy of a letter dated 18 April 2019 received from Hampshire 
Constabulary (HC) for your information and guidance. 
Please provide the following for 2018: 
Request 1:   
A list of all meetings, with dates, held between you personally and the Chief 
Constable. 
 
Response 1: 
We take this to mean one to one meetings between the PCC and CC and list 
below the dates that appear in the PCC’s calendar for 2018: 

 

22/01/2018 30/01/2018 05/02/2018 05/03/2018 

19/03/2018 17/04/2018 26/04/2018 03/05/2018 

08/05/2018 14/05/2018 24/05/2018 29/05/2018 

05/06/2018 13/06/2018 21/06/2018 26/06/2018 

26/07/2018 04/09/2018 11/08/2018 19/09/2018 

25/09/2018 02/10/2018 13/11/2018 27/11/2018 

04/12/2018 10/12/2018   

 

 



 

Request 2: 
A hard copy of the meeting notes (MOM) for each meeting. 
 
Response 2: 
Formal minutes are not taken at one to one meetings between the PCC and 
CC and therefore the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not 
hold this information. 
 
Request 3: 
In respect of point 3 in the above letter, please supply the requested 
information which HC claim you hold. 
(The number of complaints made against the Chief Constable which were 
submitted to Hampshire Police and Crime Panel (HPCP) – and the detailed 
actions/response taken by HC in response.) 
 
Response 3: 
No complaints against the CC have been submitted to the Hampshire Police 
and Crime Panel.  This Panel does not hold the remit to hear complaints 
against the Chief Constable. 
 
Request 4: 
In respect of point 5 in the above letter, please confirm that you do hold the 
requested information and can supply a copy of all such correspondence. 
(Hard copies of all correspondence/minutes of meetings, exchanged between 
the Chief Constable and Hampshire Police and Crime Commissioner in 
respect of all the foregoing). 
 
Response 4: 
The Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner holds no information in 
relation to disciplinary actions taken by HC or in respect of general 
professional standards department complaint cases submitted to HC. 
 
Request 5: 
Please supply a copy of all correspondence between you and Mrs Pinkney in 
respect of/arising from, the 708 complaints/1,178 allegations made against 
HC in 2018. 
 
Response 5: 
The Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner holds no information in 
respect of the 708 complaints/1,178 allegations made against HC in 2018. 
 
Request 6: 
Please supply a copy of all your correspondence arising from the above point 
5). 
 



 

Response 6: 
The Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner holds no information in 
respect of Request 5 above. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the request has been handled or the decision 
made, you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Hampshire to review the decision.  Complaints should be 
made in writing to opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk . If you are unhappy with 
the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner.  
Their details can be obtained by visiting: https://ico.org.uk/ 
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